
From: RKneece65@aol.com <RKneece65@aol.com>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: SCPGA@sc.rr.comSCPGA@sc.rr.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/27/2014 12:17:23 PM

Subject: propane/news release
Attachments: CCE01272014 0000[1].pdf

Swati & Rebecca,

Thanks again for your help with the emergency order issued last week. Attached is a news release from the SC Propane Gas
Association concerning the current propane distribution problems being experienced in SC and around the country due to the cold
weather. I have a call into Ted Pitts with some updated information. All signs indicate that this situation is going to get worse before it 
gets better and I would like to keep the Governor and staff up to date should you get any inquiries. I don't have Ted's email address 
so please feel free to forward this to him.

Thanks,
Rex

Rexford P. Kneece
Attorney At Law
KNEECE, KNEECE & BROWN, L.L.P.
2520 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205
(o) 803-799-9393
(m) 803-261-0358
(f) 803-799-9396

rkneece65@aol.com

This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain information that is confidential, attorney-client and work product, subject to copyright or constitutes a trade 
secret. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of this 
message, or files associated with this message, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Messages sent to and from us may be 
monitored.
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